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Governor Richardson (State Capitol, Suite 400, Santa Fe, N.M. 87501 
fax (505) 476-2200) 
Energy and Natural Resources Cabinet Secretary, Joanna Prukop (1220 S. St. 
Francis Drive, Santa Fe, N.M. 87505 
fax (505) 476-3462) 

I am a resident of the San Juan Basin, where New Mexico gets a lot of it's 
State's revenue from the oil and gas industry, I am opposed to the NMOCD 
new pit rule, presently at hearing in Santa Fe. Should this rule pass, 
thousands of jobs as well as, millions of dollars will be lost in our state each 
year. 

Please think long and hard before approving this ruling, as our tax payers 
cannot afford an increase in this state to make up for the reserves lost 
because of this idiotic ruling placed into effect. Oil & gas industry will find 
more economical placed to drill, both in the lower 48 states and overseas if 
this rule is placed into effect. 

Your consideration is much appreciated. 

Joan E. Clark 
5511 Country Club Drive 
Farmington, NM 87402 
505-320-2844 


